
From: Amber Griffin
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Aparejo APA Battery
Date: Thursday, April 28, 2016 7:33:03 AM
Attachments: AparejoAPABattery_WorkPlan_042816.pdf

Heather,
 
Attached is the Aparejo work plan with a better site diagram.  I didn’t realize the colors I had
 originally used didn’t show up when I scanned the document, sorry about that.  I also made the few
 wording changes you requested on the phone yesterday.
 
Thank you,
 

Amber Griffin
Environmental Representative
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111
Cell: (575) 513-8799
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